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For the record my name is Randy Wolf and I live in Jackson County Oregon.  

 

I support SB 57 

The risk of brucellosis reaching far SW Oregon is extremely low. I respect those that 

want to continue vaccinations, I also respect the decision to curtail and the flexibility 

SB 57 gives.  

California no longer requires Oregon beef cattle to be bangs vaccinated to enter their 

state. Oregon should normalized trade of non-vaccinated cattle with intrastate sales 

allowed in SB 57. 

 

I believe the brucellosis vaccine should be available for producers to administer 

during annual vaccinations just as respiratory and clostridial vaccines are.  

 

For these and many others reasons I support SB 57.  

 

Randy Wolf  

President Jackson County Stockmen’s Association 

 


